
 

GLAO STUDENT MEMBER INFORMATION 
AAO STUDENT MEMBERS IN THE GLAO REGION:  The GLAO is encouraging orthodontic residents to attend 
the GLAO/MASO Annual Session and we are offering residents, from universities in the GLAO region, many 
benefits and opportunities!  

Universities in the GLAO region include:  Case Western Reserve University, Indiana University, Seton Hill 
University, The Ohio State University, University of Detroit Mercy, University of Michigan, University of 
Pittsburgh, University of Toronto, and Western University. 

 AAO student members can register at a discounted rate of $225 (if registered by 9/12/24). This is a 
$300 savings from the discounted member rate! Not an AAO student member? Join the AAO before 
you register in order to qualify. 

 The GLAO is offering a $225 early bird registration rate refund to AAO student members, from 
universities in the GLAO region, who register for the GLAO Annual Session and attend the GLAO 
Member Business Meeting (Saturday, October 19th, 7:15-8:15am) AND attend the Residents’ Forum 
(Saturday, October 19th, 12:30-1:30pm). Residents must sign in at the Residents’ Forum and at the 
Business Meeting to qualify. This refund will be sent by mail, from the GLAO, following the annual 
session, to the address the student member provides when signing in. 

 The Residents’ Forum on Saturday, October 19th, 12:30-1:30pm, is a program specifically for residents 
and this year, the program will be coordinated collaboratively by the residents from Indiana University 
and the University of Maryland. This joint meeting will provide residents an opportunity to engage 
with residents from both the GLAO and the MASO regions! 

QUESTIONS? 

Contact the GLAO office at 877/274-6420 or email GLAO@AssnOffices.com. 
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